
 

 

 

COMMITTEE ON EDUCATIONAL POLICY 

January 12, 2024 

 

To:  Sang-Hee Lee, Chair 

  Riverside Division 

 

From:   Ward Beyermann, Chair 

  Committee on Educational Policy 

 

Re:  Revised Proposed Changes to Guidelines for Admission by Exception 

 

The Committee on Educational Policy (CEP) reviewed and voted to support the revised proposed 

changes to the Guidelines for Admission by Exception at their January 12, 2024 meeting.   
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